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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

FROM: John G. Davis, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Matarial Safety and Safeguards

SUBJECT: CR3R ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW

The Chairman has assigned a hich priority to the CRBR environmental
assessment, NiSS will be assisting HRR by reviewing and preparing
portions of the overall CRBR impact statement including transportation.
Dr. C. Vernon Hodge has been involved in the review of the transportation
aspe of the CRBR and other draft environmental assessments. Due to
the tight schedule, it is requested that Dr. Hodge be detailed to the
O0ffice of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards for six (6) months
beginning about February 22, 1982, for the purpose of reviewing the

transportation aspects of the CRBR fuel cycle environmental assessment.

(Signed) John G. Dayis

John G. Davis, Director
8209300097 820820 Office of Muclear Material
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